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Air District Board of Directors approves funding for 
comprehensive Milpitas odor study  
Study intended to identify odor sources impacting Milpitas 
 
SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air District Board of Directors recently voted to approve funding for 
a comprehensive odor study in the Milpitas-area.  
 
“While improvements have been made over the years due to collaboration between the Air District, local 
organizations and the community, odors still persist in Milpitas,” said Jack Broadbent, executive officer 
of the Air District. “The study will use science-based methods to pinpoint the composition and source of 
odors to identify what improvements are needed to better control and eliminate these impacts.” 
 
Along with experiencing a long history of odors, statewide organic waste diversion goals to move waste 
away from landfills and utilize environmentally sustainable options that reduce climate impacts have 
changed the waste industry significantly, including the odors generated from waste processing facilities 
that affect the Milpitas area.  
 
In 2015, the South Bay Odor Stakeholders Group was formed as a forum for municipal leaders, industry, 
state and local regulators, including the Air District, and members of the community to collaborate in 
identifying and resolving odor issues in the South Bay. The group worked closely with Congressman Ro 
Khanna and Assemblymember Kansen Chu to develop odor mitigation strategies that address 
community concerns. Stakeholders expressed the importance to further study and understand the 
specific odor compounds and its contribution from the local waste facilities with the goal to develop near 
and long-term strategies that can help resolve odor problems in the community.    
 
The study will include utilizing new technologies available to help identify and quantify odorous 
compounds and gather data over a period of a year or more to capture seasonal and operational changes 
in the waste industry. The Air District is committed to the mission to help the Milpitas community resolve 
the odor problems that have significantly affected their air quality.  
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is the regional agency responsible for protecting air quality 
and the global climate in the nine-county Bay Area. Connect with the Air District via Facebook, Twitter, 
Instagram and YouTube. 
 

# # # 
 

Air District Communications Office 
375 Beale Street, Suite 600, San Francisco, CA 94105 

Air District Homepage | News Releases 

https://www.facebook.com/bayareaairdistrict/
https://twitter.com/airdistrict
https://www.instagram.com/bayareaairdistrict/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCqDZvQey_NudwMVWRBN-H6w
http://www.baaqmd.gov/
http://www.baaqmd.gov/news-and-events/press-releases
http://www.baaqmd.gov

